
Minutes of Proceeding                                      Office of the County Clerk 

Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

March 6, 2006                                              Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M. Luthi, 

Commissioner Ray McGavran, Commissioner Harold McCullick, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McCullick.     

 

The official minutes of February 27, 2006, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

Commissioner McGavran moved to extend the burn ban another 7 days.  Commissioner 

Luthi seconded.  Motion carried. 

 

Pat Baccus, County Treasurer, reported on what her office is doing. 

 

At 9:00 a.m., the commissioners, along with Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, held a 

conference call with the Saline County Commissioners in reference to a proposed road 

vacation in Lincoln Township.  Bruce said the fire cases have been filed.  Truette 

McQueen, County Appraiser, joined the group.  The group talked on zoning matters. 

 

Janice Davidson, Emergency Management, talked to the board about four individuals 

going to rescue school.   

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, reported on roads and bridges. 

 

Cindy Hauck, Corrections Cook, gave prisoner count of 48.  Cindy reported on the repair 

on the vent on the roof.   

 

Sandy Cline, Health/Aging Director, reported she is submitting grant applications for a 

total of $22,246.  The commissioners signed the grant.   

  

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:50 a.m. 


